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Thank you, Mr. President. 
 
We thank the delegation of India for its report and commend progress made since the last 
review. 
 
In a constructive spirit, The Bahamas recommends that India: 
 
(i) Accelerate efforts to ratify the UN Convention Against Torture  

 
(ii) Scale up efforts to address food insecurity among women and poor and vulnerable 

children, including by tackling root causes such as social norms which contribute 
thereto  
 

and  
  
(iii) Bring domestic legislation in line with the provisions of the Convention on the Rights of 

Persons with Disabilities  
 

We positively recognize efforts by India to promote a fair and inclusive society, including 
through its extensive food safety-net programmes and commend the commitment of India to 
providing developmental assistance and capacity-building to other countries and regions, such 
as the provision of vaccines during the pandemic, which benefitted countries such as The 
Bahamas.    
 
We wish India a successful UPR. 
 
I thank you. 
 
 

 

 

 

 


